
Newsletter - March 2019  

Spring Term 2019 at Marlborough Primary. Remember to take a look at our website page which has the latest calendar events 
on it at:  www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Achievers of the Week 

Class Choice 

1P – Lilly 
2B – Brooke 

3M – Thomas 
4D –  Isobelle 

5M – Mohammed 
6P – Taylor  

Teachers Choice 

1P – Ella 
2B – Joshua 
3M – Jakub 

4D – Sky 
5M – Levi 

6P – Jayden 

We will be celebrating St George’s Day on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. As 
part of the celebration we would like the children to make something linked 

to St George at home, during the Easter holiday. 
 Ideas from previous years have been: castles, shields, flags etc. Use 

recyclable materials you have at home already, rather than go out and buy 
things. If they don’t wish to make something, they could do a piece of 

writing/art work from research about St George. We would ask that they 
bring their project in to school on Tuesday 23rd April, the day we come 

back after the holiday. It would be great if you can do this activity with your 
child supporting their home learning.  

The children are invited to wear medieval costume on the day: knights, 
princesses, St George etc. We will be having our annual St George’s Day 

Parade in the playground at 2.30pm, which you are very welcome to 
attend. 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Holiday Club 
TGS are running the Easter holiday club again this 

year and it’s available to book now. 
This club must be booked (on a first come first 

served basis) by completing the form and 
returned to Reception with payment by Friday 5th 

April.  
 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club has now changed to 

 07:45-08:45am 
The price has increased to £2 per 

session per child. 
Payment must be made on the day. 

Please pre book at Reception on 
01752 567681 up until the day before. 

 Diary Dates:  
National Welsh Opera –Year 3 and 4 -  Tuesday 2nd April – Students only. 
Year 2 Science Day –  Tuesday 2nd April - Parents welcome to join us at 2:30 
Last day of term – Friday 5th April – also Mufti day. 3pm finish. 
St Georges Day Parade – 23rd April (first day back) Parents welcome to join us at 2:30 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 15th June 10 – 3pm – Tables to be requested 

 

http://www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk/


Reading at Home  

Please support your child with their reading at home. Please sign and comment in their yellow book every time you hear them 
read. Thank you. If your child is reluctant to read to you, try reading a range of interesting books to them. 

 
 

Up to Date Contacts   

  
Please keep Reception up to date with any changes of addresses, telephone numbers and anything else you think 

we should be aware of. 

Lost Property  

We appear to have a lot of lost property again. 
 If you are aware of anything missing, do not hesitate to come in and have a look. 

Please also ensure your child’s clothes are labelled and make your child aware they are responsible for their 

property. 

 Absence/Sickness  
Please advise Reception as soon as possible if your child is going to be absent from school. 

If your child is away with sickness and/or diarrhoea, they must be kept away for at least 48 hours after the sickness 
and/or diarrhoea has stopped. 

All absences MUST be reported to Reception or on the absence line (01752 567681) as messages do not always 

get recorded correctly via DOJO or Teachers in playground. 
If your child is out on an appointment but will be in before lunch, please let Reception know what they would like us 

to order them for lunch. 

Parent Support Advisor  
Denise Skinner 

If you would like to make an appointment to come and see me, please give reception a call to arrange. 

School Uniform  
Please make sure your child has the correct and LABELLED uniform on at all times. 

 Marlborough Primary Academy 

Morice Square 

Devonport 

PL1 4NJ  

Tel: 01752 567681 

Email: marlborough.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 
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